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RED AHEAD I
Construction

Activity Notice

We are continuing construction on the Red and Purple Modemization (RPM) Phase One project to rebuild

100 year old rail infrastructure and improve transit service. Work will be performed that will affect your
community and create inconveniences. We are committed to doing our best to minimize the impact of our
work and will continue to keep you updated throughout the project.

Dates: Friday, November 20 to Monday, November 23, 2020
Location: N. Broadway between W. Glenlake Avenue to W. Thorndale Avenue
Work Hours: 9am-Fridays to 3pm-Mondays (continuous daytime and nighttime work)

Work Activity: Materials Delivery

Local Impact:
e Parking lane on the east side of Broadway between Glenlake Avenue and

Thorndale Avenue will be closed.

If you have any questions or concerns about the RPM Project, please contact:
RPM@transitchicago.com
or leave a message for callback:
1-331-303-2499
For more information about RPM, visit transitchicago.com/RPM




